Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: nefea@aol.com

Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 12:12 AM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
Subject: Docket #221

Gentlemen:

| want to urge you to change your approval process to separate approval for SCBA cylinders
OR remove the cylinder from the approval process altogether. Your current policyonly serves to
cost the fire service millions in extra costs. Your current policy only creates a monopoly for SCBA
manfucturers. What is happening with NIOSH would be illegal in any other industry. Please
change 42 CFR part 84 and the approval process to permit component cylinder approval.

James E. Feehan
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